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March 2, 2022 

Martin Benum 
Directory of Regulatory Affairs 
London Hydro Inc. 
111 Horton St. 
London ON  N6A 4H6 
regulatoryaffairs@londonhydro.com 

Dear Mr. Benum: 

Re: London Hydro Inc. (London Hydro) 
Application for 2022 Distribution Rates 
OEB File Number: EB-2021-0041 

On February 22, 2022, the OEB issued its decision on several confidentiality requests 
made by London Hydro. In a letter dated February 23, 2022, London Hydro drew 
attention to a request for confidential treatment of cost information, relating to a 
proposed customer information system project, contained on pages 9 and 11 of a 2019 
Board of Directors package that had not been addressed in the OEB’s confidentiality 
decision. Having reviewed the information in question, the OEB finds that the 
information is commercially sensitive information that could adversely affect London 
Hydro’s procurement processes if placed on the public record. London Hydro, having 
previously filed a redacted version of the document on the public record, shall provide 
an unredacted version to intervenors that have signed a Declaration and Undertaking. 

Yours truly, 

 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c: Michael R. Buonaguro, Michael R. Buonaguro Barrister and Solicitor 
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